
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE JULY 11TH, 2017REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE QUINTON TOWNSHIP PLANNING BOARD 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the regular meeting of the Quinton Township 

Planning Board scheduled for Tuesday, July 11th, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Quinton 
Township Municipal Building has been cancelled.  The Planning Board will next 
meet on Tuesday, August 8th, 2017 as regularly scheduled. 
  
      BONITA K. BELL, SECRETARY 


